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FCSO Investigating Shooting on Bressler Lane 
in Palm Coast 

 
The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) responded to a shooting incident at 10:00 a.m. on Friday 
morning at 36 Bressler Lane in Palm Coast. Deputies found an 18-year-old male had been shot. The 
victim was transported to a trauma center by helicopter to be treated for a gunshot wound.  
 
Witnesses on scene were able to provide a description of the suspect vehicle and FCSO Deputies 
immediately began to search for the vehicle. The vehicle was quickly located and the occupants were 
detained by deputies for interviews.  
 
“This is an isolated incident and all parties involved were quickly apprehended,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. 
“There is no immediate threat to the community. Our deputies did a great job in quickly tracking down 
the suspect vehicle and our detectives are thoroughly investigating all of the evidence, conducting 
interviews, and requesting the necessary search warrants.”  
 
This is an active investigation. More information will be provided as it becomes available.  
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